
 

Notice of Public Hearing for Pinewood Springs Water District 

Water Main Replacement Infrastructure Project 

 
Date: December 14, 2023 

Time: 7:00 PM Location: Virtual Meeting held via Zoom video conference.  

PSWD Address: 183 Cree Ct., Pinewood Springs, Colorado  

 

Topic: Pinewood Springs Water District - Water Main Replacement Infrastructure Project, replacement of 

five sections of watermains. 

(1.) Button Rock, (2.) Wichita, (3.) Cree Ct., (4.) Meadows to Cherokee, (5.) Kiowa Hopi.  

 

Remote Access: To obtain the Zoom login information required to attend the virtual Public Hearing send 

an email to pswdadmin@att.net before noon on December 14, 2023.  

 

A Public Hearing will be conducted for informing citizens and soliciting public input, written or oral, 

regarding the Pinewood Springs Water District - Water Main Replacement Infrastructure Project, 

Project Needs Assessment (PNA). The PNA is a report detailing the project as proposed, including project 

necessity, alternatives, and components. The PNA also describes how the project is being funded.  

 

The reports are being submitted to the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) 

to qualify Pinewood Springs Water District for a State Revolving Fund Loan. Pinewood Springs Water Main 

Infrastructure Replacement Project142171D-Q-Pinewood Springs Water District, Estimated Project 

Cost:$1,182,702.45. 

 

Copies of the PNA are available for public review prior to the Public Hearing Online at the District website 

https://pinewoodwater.specialdistrict.org/important-notices-and-documents 

The point of contact for the Pinewood Springs Water District - Water Main Infrastructure Replacement 

Project is Patty Peritz, SRF Project Contact/PSWD Board Secretary, 720-201-5190. 


